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Noah’s Ark Registration

Registration is now open for 3K for the 2018-2019 school year.  Forms are available online and also here at school.  We have new class options available to meet your needs from 2 days to 5 days with very reasonable rates.  Our extended care hours are from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. and provide age appropriate activities for children who require care before and after 3K.   Mrs. Dorn’s 3K room is a perfect fit for those children who are not 4 years old by 
September 1st.  Spread the word and if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask us.
Survey
We are in the process of planning for next year.  Please help us out, and return the survey you received as soon as possible.  We appreciate everyone’s help.
March Activities & Learning Themes
We will begin the month celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday. We will continue to work on the skill of rhyming.  As we look forward to spring, it cannot arrive soon enough. Our theme for March will be “A Rainbow on my Plate.”
March 15 & 16 
Last year on St. Patrick’s Day, although we didn’t actually see him, we realized a leprechaun visited our school and left something for the children.  We will look for evidence of a visit from a leprechaun this year too.  It will put our imaginations to work by problem solving and using our creative thinking skills.
Reminders
Spring Break is March 26th through March 30th.  Classes will resume on April 2nd. 
Scholastic Book Orders are due by March 20th. 

A Look Ahead-Save the Dates
Wednesday April 18th- Special Person(s) Brunch 10:45-11:30am.  
All of Mrs. Pum’s and Mrs. Dorn’s students are welcome to come on Wednesday at 8:30 along with their special people.  We will perform a short program and each child and their special person(s) are invited to enjoy a brunch that the teachers will prepare. We must limit each child to only 2 special people.

Thursday May 31st- a Moving-Up Ceremony will be held for all children who will participate in preschool next year. The ceremony will be held in Luther Hall and will begin at 10:45 a.m. Refreshments and fellowship will follow the program.
A Word from Our Teachers
“This will be an extremely busy month for our class.  With Dr. Suess’ Birthday, St. Patty’s Day, and Easter, the room will be filled with laughter and excitement.  The students will continue our counting, letters, and of course the color Green! –Mrs. Pum
“Our room is celebrating Dr. Suess’ Birthday with a cat in the hat art project and listening to many stories. Don’t forget your Wocket in your pocket. We will once again try to catch that sneaky leprechaun on St. Patty’s Day!  –Mrs. Dorn
-Noah’s Ark Teachers



